
 Lighthouse Montessori Newsletter 

 Theme for the Month 

 Dinosaur  (August 1 – 15) 

 Season:  Summer 

 Outdoor Learning / Exploring Nature 

 New Tuition Rates 

 The new tuition rates were previously emailed 

 to all parents and are posted at the entry of 

 each classroom. The new rates are effective 

 September 1, 2022. 

 Staffing Changes 

 Mrs. Preeti will return to the Sun Class after 

 several weeks of vacation.  Mrs. Andrea is 

 returning full-time this month to teach in the 

 Earth room. We are sorry to say that Mrs. Shashi 

 will not teach at our school from 8/15. We 

 appreciate her loving heart for all the children 

 and wish her the best. 

 ●  Sun Class Teachers: Mrs. Preeti,  Mrs. 

 Jaja,  Mrs. Jessica 

 ●  Earth Class Teachers: Mrs. Andrea,  Mrs. 

 Manju 

 ●  Ocean Class Teachers:  Mrs. Lourdes, 

 Ms. Wendy 

 Reading Program 

 Lighthouse has signed up for a reading program 

 with the San Jose Public Libray.  We all know 

 that reading to children is very important for 

 their language development.  We hope that you 

 are reading to your child each day.  We have 

 recently sent free books home courtesy of SJPL 

 as part of this progrram.  Please enjoy these 

 stories with your child. 

 Increased Security 

 This month and next 

 month, we will be 

 increasing our security 

 measures to make our 

 school as safe as possible.   We will have a new 

 entry code for each classroom door. The new 

 code will be emailed to you the day prior the 

 change.                                By September 1  st  the 

 glass doors at the entrance of the school will be 

 locked at all times.  Each family will receive two 

 fobs that will serve as an electronic key for 

 entering the building.  Procedures are in place 

 for allowing access to visitors and deliveries. 

 Parents should not allow anyone to enter with 

 you that is not a parent or who does not have a 

 fob. 

 Show and Tell Day 

 Every Wednesday, children may bring an item 

 from home that is related to one of our current 

 themes.   Each child that brings an item will be 

 invited to show the item and tell about the 

 item. Show and Tell items should be something 

 that will add to the learning experience of the 

 children in their   class; a book, a photo, a 

 figurine, a postcard, an item from a collection, 

 etc. 

 Kind Reminders: 

 School Closed 

 Friday, August 12 - Teacher In-Service 

 Monday, September 5, 2022 – Labor Day 

 Sincerely, 

 Lighthouse Montessori Staff 


